
SCHOOL REOPENING PLANS 

The Virtual Family Engagement Sessions on Tuesday (October 13) and Thursday (October 

15) will be dedicated to sharing more information and insight on the blended learning 

models, our phased-in approach, transportation and busing, and opportunities for families 

to have specific questions addressed at their schools. 

The F.A.C.E 2 Face Virtual Family Engagement Sessions start at 6:00 p.m. on Zoom. You 

need to RSVP to get the link. To sign up, go to www.ccsoh.us/rsvp.  

COVID-19 DISTRICT DASHBOARD 

The District has created a COVID-19 Dashboard, with data on the number of positive 

COVID-19 cases that have been reported to the District and are associated with in person 

learning or activities. Here’s the current dashboard: 

Columbus City Schools COVID-19 Data (Updated October 8, 2020) 

Approximate number of CCS staff members: 9,248 

Approximate number of CCS students: 48,553 

Positive COVID-19 cases reported to the District and associated with in-person learning or 

activities: Zero 

The data on the page will be updated weekly with new reported cases. These current 

numbers represent data reported from September 20 - October 6, 2020.You can view the 

CCS COVID-19 Dashboard at www.ccsoh.us/Page/9000. 

NO-COST FLU SHOTS 

Getting a flu shot is more important than ever this year. Our partners at Columbus Public 

Health are providing flu shots at no cost during our Fuel Up Food Distribution on 

Wednesdays. Columbus Public Health is offering these flu shots to children and adults. 

Here are the locations and times for the next two weeks: 

                       Wednesday 10/14:  

                       Woodcrest Elementary (11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.) 

                       Northtowne Elementary (5:00 pm – 7:00 pm) 

 

                       Wednesday 10/21:  

                       Mifflin Middle School (11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.) 

                       Linden Park Early Childhood Education Center (5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.) 

Please note that children under 18 will need to be accompanied by a parent to get treated. 

Appointments are not necessary. You can fill out your paperwork ahead of time at 

http://www.ccsoh.us/rsvp
http://www.ccsoh.us/Page/9000


http://www.columbus.gov/publichealth/programs/Seasonal-Flu-Prevention/Flu-Vaccine-at-

CPH . 

IMMUNIZATIONS REQUIRED FOR SCHOOL & PREVENTION OF COMMUNICABLE 

DISEASE OUTBREAKS:  

If your child is in need of vaccines to be compliant with Ohio School law for immunizations, 

please contact your healthcare provider. If you do not currently have a healthcare provider 

or are unable to be there are additional services available to you: 

Columbus Public Health is now seeing students regardless of current insurance coverage 

or ability to pay. Call 614-645-8180 for an appointment before visiting 240 Parsons Ave. 

-OR-  

Nationwide Children’s Hospital will be at select Columbus City School locations and has 

opportunities to help all students be immunized regardless of current insurance coverage. 

For a location near you and an appointment call 614-355-2590. 
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